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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT - GLENFINE 
 
 
Directors are pleased to advise Members, and the market more generally, that an 
R & D grant application, 2014, in respect of completed work at Glenfine has been 
successful. 
 
The sum of $49,000 received today will be applied to further work at Glenfine site, 
in 2015. 
 
F.L.Hunt,  
on behalf of Directors 
 


